
Public File 

  EAS filing 07-01-23 through 09-30-23 

Please review our electronic file and hard copy station log for notations of our station 

tests and compliance.   

The logs are available during regular business hours via computer or site visit. Our 

written logs and notes are available, as always, upon request. 

ADCO Mr. Thomas Sinon, is functioning well in the role. 

Our EAS operating system is up to date this quarter. And Mr. Sinon has discussed with 

Mr. Jim Gorman the upcoming EAS goals and we are assured that when the software 

updates are available, we will install them. We are assured that we are current and 

compliant for our system at the current time. Form 2 was filed this Quarter and Mr. 

Sinon is working on our Form 3 at this time. Our station received and transmitted the 

latest test as required. 

Mr. Sinon spoke with Jim Gorman of Gorman-Redlich on CAP DEC to EAS upgrades to 

make sure WGEN was logging true internet time for all tests, weekly and monthly and to 

confirm that the system was working correctly and tested after the last round of 

upgrades and to inquire about the work they were doing in preparation for the next 

round of required upgrades. We are compliant currently and according to Mr. Gorman 

will be receiving the latest updates as soon as they become available and well within the 

time frame for the next upgrade requirement date at the end of the fourth quarter. 

Additionally, to confirm the RWT tests were functioning correctly. Mr. Gorman 

confirmed that all RWT (required weekly tests) occur weekly, automated at 0300 hours, 

on Sundays, each Sunday. This is as it is being logged automatically by our system. 

Mr. Gorman is sending us an additional part to accomplish the latest update for the 

station and upon its receipt he will assist Mr. Sinon with the installation and testing of 

the updates as required. 
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